WIL SON EL EMENTARY SCHOOL

3775 Bodega Avenue Petaluma, CA 94952 707-765-4340

PUBLIC NOTICE
To the Residents of the Wilmar Union Elementary School District,

Please be informed that Board member Michelle Machado submitted her written
resignation, effective August 23rd, 2023, resulting in a vacancy on the Board.

During the subsequent October 12, 2023, Regular Meeting of the Board of Education,
Andrea Christensen was selected as the provisional appointee to fill the vacancy for the
remaining term, which concludes in December 2024. At the meeting, Andrea Christensen
was announced as the provisional appointee and was duly sworn in.

It is important to note that in accordance with Education Code 5092, unless a petition
calling for a special election, accompanied by the requisite number of signatures, is filed
in the office of the County Superintendent of Schools within thirty (30) days of the
provisional appointment, Andrea Christensen's appointment will be deemed effective.

We encourage all community members to remain engaged and informed about the
ongoing developments within the Wilmar Union Elementary School District.

Sincerely,
Steve Hospodar

Superintendent, Wilmar Union Elementary School District
Dated: November 7, 2023
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